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AM/LH 
 
16 June 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Class Assemblies 
It has been lovely to see so many parents/carers attending the class assemblies this week.  Please 
be aware that each class will write a note with the specific arrangements for their assembly. 
 
Email 
As we continue to develop our email to parents service, please ensure the office are informed of 
any new contact details as soon as possible. 
 
E-Safety 
There have been several press stories recently that have been linked to online dangers for 
children.  If you would like any advice on keeping your child safe while they are online, please 
speak to your child’s teacher.  Alternatively, you could visit www.thinkuknow.co.uk which contains 
advice as well as having the ability to report online abuse. 
 
The other useful site is www.net-aware.org.uk which is run by NSPCC.  This site allows you to see 
reviews of sites and apps that your child may be using at home. 
 
Music Tuition 
From September we will have spaces available for additional music lessons on keyboard and 
guitar.  For further information e.g. prices, ages etc please contact Mrs Robinson in the school 
office. 
 
Water 
As the weather is warming, please ensure your child has a resealable water bottle in school if you 
would like them to access the school water coolers. 
 
End of Term 
Please note that the last day of term is Friday 21 July 2017 and the school will close at 2pm. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr A Miller 
Headteacher 
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